
Good morning Andrew

I have no further comments on top of what was provided in Sept 2023 regarding scalability
of existing water and sewer infrastructure.

Many thanks for the opportunity to comment.

Regards,

Circe Adams
Environmental Health Officer | Murrumbidgee & Southern NSW Local Health Districts
Public Health Unit – Queanbeyan / Bermagui
P/T Work days
Mon/Wed/Thurs
M 0427 004 992
E Circe.Adams@health.nsw.gov.au
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